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	PRESS RELEASE


Music set MY NEW BAND can be dangerous!

(Prague, December 11, 2014) The Czech Trade Inspection Authority warns consumers against a dangerous toy detected by inspectors from Western Bohemia which could also be offered in the Christmas market. Set of plastic musical instruments is attractive for children not only due to it colours, but also its tones. However, especially the included flute poses risk to small users due to its mouthpiece which can easily be separated and fits into test tube for small parts. This means that when playing and putting the flute into their mouth, children are at risk of inhalation of this part and suffocation. Therefore the CTIA prohibited selling of this particular toy and distributor withdrew it from the market. Despite this measure was imposed, it cannot be excluded that the set of musical instruments can still be offered by some sellers. We speak about the following toy: 

Musical set My New Band – of the brand JB JIE BAOBAO
EAN: 8713149711189

Item: No. 4971118

Manufacturer: China
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Danger 

Within safety assessment it was detected that separable mouthpiece of plastic flute can all fit to test tube for small pieces. This means that when using the product in a usual and predictable way, a child can be injured (swallowing or inhaling of separable mouthpiece and hence blockage of the upper airways or injury to internal organs). 

Taken action
The Czech Trade Inspection Authority prohibited the set of musical instruments that included the dangerous flute. Its distributor subsequently took action based on which he withdrew the particular product from the market. 
Documentation concerning the music set MY NEW BAND was handed over to the contact point at the Ministry of Industry and Trade who would notify it to the alert system RAPEX.
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